Parric’'s Oan CKBB Dial 1230

RALPH SNELGROVE STUDIOS 26 ELIZABETH ST.
MANABGER BARRIE, @NTARIO

April 19, 1950

Kermit Gesry,
R.7.D. # 2,
Walnutport, Penna,

Dear Kermit:

Better late than never and IX guess this reception confirmation
i1s kind of late. Never-the-less here it is, I'm sorry about
taking so long but a typewriter is kind of hard to handle when
you're in hospital all trused up.

Thanx for your excellent reception report and I hope this letter
will serve as a confirmation that you received my DX broadcast
of March 11, 1950,

I may do another show for you fellows later in the fall ... OK?
Wishing you lots of luck with your future DX¥ing, I remain,

Yours truly,

Tom Daley
CKBB

BARRIE BROADCASTING COMPANY LIMITED




